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Hi Adam, 
We just spoke.  I am a Sierra Club member and I live in Tujunga,

I oppose the Fuentes BDCP motion, and urge you to instead support a cost benefit
analysis for the city of LA".
The project must wait until the REAL cost to taxpayers has been determined.

Thank you for relaying my concern to the council

Barbara Trees

 


